
 

 
 
Our Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Year 7 Settling In Evening 
 
5th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carer 

Virtual Settling-In Evening 
 

I am writing to update you about our Year 7 Settling-In Evening.  Under normal 
circumstances at this point in the Autumn term, we would invite you into school to meet 
with your child’s Form Tutor and to hear from key members of staff who inform your child’s 
day to day school life at Barr Beacon School.  However, this is currently not possible and so, 
instead we are holding our Settling- In Evening virtually this year.  
 
On Thursday 8th October from 3pm, you can visit the school website 
https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/settling-in/  to access video presentations and messages 
from your child’s Form Tutor and the Head of House.  There is also information available 
about reading and how we are supporting the Most Able pupils in school.   
 
If you have any questions specifically about your child, you can contact your child’s Head of 
House either by telephoning reception or emailing postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
Please remember to reference your child’s name and form in any queries to help us to 
manage your enquiry.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


